
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Headteacher: Mr T Hinkley 

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 

All updates can be  found on the 
school website where there is a link 

to the latest advice from the 
government.  

https://
www.perryhall.co.uk/
coronavirus-advice/  

and  
 https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do  

Week Beginning 18th May 

Don’t forget to check the website for the latest 
activities to complete. 

This week we have: 

 A new reading challenge 

 Another purple mash 2do 

 PE challenges 

 Your weekly spellings  

 

Let’s get arty!  
 

Remember to send in your bright and colourful 
pictures to celebrate our NHS and keyworkers. 
These will be displayed by our local MP.  

Woodthorne News 

Year 4  

Monday 18th May 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Harmeet has been baking 

                                     Eva’s diagram of an ear.  

Hello Year 4 
This week, we have welcomed Mrs Priest back to Year 4, please could 
her class write 4P in the subject box of the emails you send to help 

her get to know you.  As of next Friday, we will be announcing 
a ’home learning of the week’ winner, please send your 

entries to the year 4 email, this can either be a piece of work or an activity 
that you have been doing at home with your family– Remember, If you need 

anything at all, please contact us at wt.y4homelearning@perrhallmat.co.uk and we 
will get back to you.  

Mrs Priest, Mrs Cotterill and Miss Smith x 

As we have received lots of work from Y4 children, we’d like to share some exam-
ples. Please keep sending in your activities. Your work might be featured next time! 

  

 

Scarlett’s Tudor timeline  
  

Husna’s treasure map 
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